
2/18/2022 
 
Hello, Parents of Rainbow Door! 
 
This week we learned all about wild animals. So many different types of wild animals live all 
over the world. Some of the animals we spoke about included the lion, tiger, giraffe and even 
the elephant. The letter of the week was the letter “P” as in Pizza. The children took turns 
sharing as many words that start with the letter “P”. They also took turns writing the capital P 
and the lower case p on the board. The teacher also wrote down each child’s name on the 
board and asked them to identify their name and then spell it out by saying what each letter in 
their name is. 
 
For art, the children had such a fun time creating all the wild animals we learned about. Using a 
paper plate, yellow paint, brown construction paper and googly eyes they created a lion! By 
using construction paper, paint, do-a-dot markers, and some help from their teachers to trace 
their feet they created their very own giraffes. Using a paper plate, orange paint, construction 
paper, googly eyes, and glue the children created a tiger. The children also created elephants 
using paper plates, construction paper, and paint. Last but not least they traced and decorated 
the letter “P” using markers, crayons, glue, and small colorful squares. 
 
For StoryTime we read We’re Going on a Bear Hunt, Rumble in the Jungle by Giles Andreae, 
Roar! A Noisy Counting Book by Duncan Edwards, Never, Ever Shout in a Zoo and Let’s Learn 
About Wild Animals by Cheryl Shireman. 
 
Quote of the week: Always be a little kinder than necessary- James M. Barrie 
 
Child of the week for the week beginning Monday, February 21, 2022 
Aria Obregon 
 
Parents, please remember to continue practicing with your child at home and to help them hold 
their pencils properly which is an important motor function. Also, please wash all your child’s 
blankets and return them to school Monday morning. Please label anything that is theirs with 
their name and remember to cut your child’s nails so they don’t scratch themselves or others. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Mrs. Miriam 
 
Ms. Karla 


